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Comments: The fact that this is even possibly taking place is extremely concerning to me as a Colorado resident.
As we see more and more wild places in Colorado become recreational zones (whether it be mountain bikers,
hikers, birdwatchers, etc.) it's ever more important that careful planning and studies are done by experts on
wildlife to make sure we aren't taking more and more important land away from wildlife.

PLEASE DO NOT SET THE PRECEDENT THAT ILLEGAL TRAIL BUILDING WILL LEAD TO SUCH TRAILS
BECOMING LEGAL! IT'S UNCONCIONABLE.

-Wes Dunn



